METRO CITIES

Association of Metropolitan Municipalities

March 5, 2024

Dear Chair Rest and Members, Senate Taxes Committee:

Metro Cities, representing the collective interests of cities in the seven-county metropolitan area, appreciates
the opportunity to comment on SF 4247-Hauschild, that adjusts local government aid (LGA) for inflation.

To ensure that appropriation levels are adequate to meet the objectives of the local government aid program
as defined by the statutory formula, Metro Cities supports increases to the appropriation as well as
adjustments to the appropriation to account for inflation.

Please let me know if you need any further information. Thank you for the opportunity to comment on this
proposed legislation,

Sincerely,
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Patricia Nauman
Executive Director
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